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Miami Blue Chapter
North American Butterfly Association

P.O. Box 141667
Coral Gables, FL 33l 14

February 4, 2021

Mr. Pedro Ramos
Superintendent
Everglades National Park
4UOU1 St. Road 9336
Homestead, FL 33034

Dear Superintendent Ramos:

TROPICAL ~.UDUi;r:tsJ SOCIETY `r
~i

Tropical Audubon Society
5530 Sunset Drive
Miami, FL 33143

Via Email: pedro ramos@nps.gov

Thank you for your letter of 1-27-21. We are encouraged by your reply and welcome an
opportunity to meet with you and your work group in this regard.

to the meantime, attached are several articles/papers which address the issue of wildlife
roadkill including, (i) a Master's thesis of an FIU student regarding the carnage (involving snakes)
along the Main Park Road within the so-called Pa-hay-akee wetlands, and (ii) the results of a
study of roacikill in national parks generally, in which ENP was a participant. Also attached are
several other data sources which generally address the topic. And know that addirional data will
be provided under separate cover.

Finally, while we welcome the spirit and substance of your letter, we would reiterate our
long-standing request that speed limits along the entire Main Park Road be immediately reduced,
and that those limits be strictly enforced.

We look forward to hearing from and meeting

Sincerely,

~ - S~~

Dennis J. 011e
President
Miami Blue Chapter
North American Butterfly Association
Phone: 305-539-7419
Email: doli~("u;carltanfield~.c~~m
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